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	Summary:
This document presents a mapping of cybersecurity-related capacity building activities undertaken by BDT, based on ITU’s resolutions on cybersecurity, in response to the request submitted by a group of Member States at TDAG-23 in document TDAG-23 Contribution 43. 
Action required:
TDAG is invited to note this document and provide guidance as deemed appropriate.
References:
Contribution TDAG-23/43





1. Background
At the 30th TDAG meeting , held from 19 to 23 June 2023, a group of ITU Member States, namely Denmark, France, Germany, Lithuania, Netherlands, Poland, Portugal, Romania, Spain, Sweden and United Kingdom, submitted contribution TDAG-23/43 titled "Implementing ITU Resolutions to Support Cyber Security: Proposal for a Mapping Exercise". 
The contribution requested BDT to conduct a mapping exercise identifying existing and planned capacity-building activities, including resources allocated and contributions by the Regional Offices, and to map these against initiatives set out in the ITU’s cyber-related Resolutions.
This request is in line with Resolution 130 of the Plenipotentiary Conference (PP), which commits to “continue to review the results of work done so far to support developing countries in particular to build capacity and skills in cybersecurity in order to ensure that ITU is effectively focusing its resources to address development challenges.”
2. Mapping
In response to this request, BDT completed a preliminary mapping by compiling relevant data into a comprehensive document (see Annex). To interact with this data, BDT will develop a dashboard in Q3 2024.
The mapping will continue to be revised, updated, and enriched as more details become available.
The mapping exercise consists of two elements:
· To identify all pertinent capacity-building activities related to cyber resolutions since WTDC 2017
· To pinpoint all the planned initiatives leading up to WTDC 2025 concerning capacity-building activities. This would encompass estimation of resources allocated, contributions by Regional Offices, and the alignment of these activities with the initiatives outlined in ITU's cyber-related Resolutions.
BDT aims to continue updating this resource on a regular basis, as well to augment the work through highlighting unmet need or resource constraints. BDT will report on the portal’s progress at future TDAG meeting.
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